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November 18 2022

Hi Ms Hatton,

It feels weird sending you a letter, but this is the
only contact I could find for you in five minutes of
searching. I hope that's okay.

Anyways, I told you I would not hesitate to get in
touch if I wanted your help with help advocating for
pedestrian safety throughout the city. I hope you're
not surprised! [Smiley face]

I'm not sure if you've heard about Ordinance 22-35,
which aims to severely limit the neighborhood traffic
calming and greenways programs.

But I was wondering if you could help me out by
telling me your opinion on it. And maybe any
background info you may have. Maybe we can work
together?

Thanks,

Greg Alexander



